
John Hunt – Oustanding Contribution by an Individual 
  
  
Colleagues and Friends, Ladies and Gentlemen 

  
I appreciate the honour that ALGA has given me as the recipient of the Outstanding 
Contribution by an Individual Award. 
  
Anything that I have achieved for the Association has always been with the support and 
encouragement of others and I would like to acknowledge the contribution of several 
organisations and persons in particular including: 
  

• My employer Ventia and Jim Cole the Executive Manager of the Remediation Group 
and before Jim, Doug Moss; 

• My colleagues at Ventia for the nomination; 
• Peter Nadebaum for encouraging me to get involved in the early days; 
• The team at Henry Davis York including Liz Wilde and Sarah Froh, who provided the 

venue for ALGA’s Sydney forums in the early days; 
• Members of the ALGA executive’s past for their support when I was Vice-President 

and President especially Tony Scott, Jon Miller and Stpehan Pawelcyzc; 

• The ALGA Management Team for their enthusiastic and professional support, 
especially Elisabethe, Rosalind, Shardai, Karoline and Tarsha; and 

• Finally, to all of you, the members of ALGA who have never ceased to surprise my by 
your generous contributin of time, ideas and passion to advancing the objectives of 
the Assoications. 

 


